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As of mid-May, there are about 755 members in the South Central Section. Of that 
number, approximately 70 are Student Pilot members, 40 are Life members, and 27 are 
At-Large members. We have 25 Chapters. 
 
The Approach, the 99 News, and our Section Facebook page [SCS 99s] are good 
sources of information for seeing what other Chapters and members are doing.  
Remember to post meetings, events, member flying/training milestones, etc. on the 
Section Facebook page (such as fundraisers, FAA safety meetings, etc.). Elizabeth 
Frankowski is the Facebook page administrator. Back issues of the Approach are on the 
Section website under “Publications”; no log-in is required. Back issues of 99 News are 
on The 99s’ website (no log-in required) under “About the Organization”. 
 
The Houston Chapter participated in “ModAeroNet” in Conroe in mid-March with limited 
success in inquiries about The 99s. 
 
The next quarterly webinar is on “Flying with Kids” hosted by ‘Mommy Pilots’ on June 6.  
Webinars are open to anyone. These can be viewed live via registering or at a later 
date. More information is available on The 99s website at www.ninety-nines.org under 
the “Resource Center” tab. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jill Shockley 
South Central Section Membership Advisor 
 

http://www.ninety-nines.org/

